LAW OFFICES OF

BROOKS & BROOKS

GOLDENDALE, WASHINGTON

December 2nd. 1924.

Wm.M.McGowan, Chairman, Road Committee, Toppenish Commercial Club. MymDear Sir:

I have your favor of the 28th.also a copy of the Yakima paper which came two days later than your letter.

I very much appreciate this information and possibly the recommendation of the District Engineer of one hundred thousand Dollars is as much as we can expect in view of the fact that this is about this is about the last Primary road on the list.

In view of the circumstances do you think it will be necessary or advisable for us to send any delegates to Wenatchee on the IIth. to attend the State Highway Meeting.

It is not a pleasant trip to make from here this time of the year and going to Spokane by rail is a long trip, so we would likely have to go by Auto. Unless we can accomplish something, and I doubt our being able to change any programme that has already been tacitly agreed upon.

Thanking you for this information , I am respectfully yours,

Min Boroka.